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BY EMAIL AND RESS  

 

December 6, 2021 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

EB-2021-0136 – Hydro One Networks Inc.'s Section 92 – Richview by Trafalgar 

Reconductoring Project - Notification of the Project Manager 

 

In accordance with Schedule B, Condition 5 of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Decision and 

Order (the “Order”), regarding Hydro One’s Richview by Trafalgar Reconductoring Project 

(“RTR Project”) dated December 02, 2021, Hydro One is providing notification of the designated 

Project Manager for the OEB-approved scope of work. 

 

Genti Dhamko, the Project Manager, is an employee of Hydro One. His name and information on 

how to contact him will be provided to the appropriate landowners as well as being clearly posted 

on the project construction site. 

 

The Project Manager will be responsible for the construction of the Hydro One project – including 

ensuring that all conditions of approval have been met.   

 

Contact Information: 

Genti Dhamko – Hydro One – RTR Project Manager   

 

Address: 

 Hydro One Networks Inc. 

483 Bay Street, South Tower, 12th Floor,  

Toronto, ON M5G 2P5 

 

Phone: 

1-877-345-6799 

 

Email: 

Community.Relations@HydroOne.com  
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A copy of the Order and Conditions of Approval were provided to the Project Manager as provided 

above, on December 2, 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 

 

cc.  Nancy Marconi – Ontario Energy Board - Manager of Generation & Transmission 

Applications 


